
 

 

 
 
October 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Nursery child 
  
Our parent evenings will be held this term. These meetings will be held in school with Mrs McNally over 
two afternoons and are now open to book. 
 

• Wednesday 13th November 

• Thursday 14th November 

 
A sign-up sheet will be available for you to book a 10-minute appointment slot. The sheet will be available 
at the Nursery entrance when you drop off or pick up your child. 
 
We kindly request that separated partners attend children's appointments together as we do not have 
the capacity for appointments for all separated families and, crucially, it enables us to pass the same 
information to both parents at the same time and to have a joined-up conversation with your child / 
children at the centre of this. 
   
It is preferable that no children attend, if possible. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
  
Thank you. 
 
Mrs Turner 
  

 

 

 


